
 
 
 
 
 
July 24, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 789 
RE: Effective immediately, ICTF will be the Los Angeles ramp used for freight moving 
between Los Angeles and New Orleans. 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The following changes have been implemented for traffic moving between Southern California 
and New Orleans: 
 
The origin ramp in Los Angeles will be Union Pacific's ICTF facility for containers destined for 
New Orleans.  This is for all container sizes.  Service is increased to 7 days per week.  Cutoff is 
1700, with availability on day 5 at 1200.  Example: freight originating at ICTF on a Monday 
with a cutoff at 1700 will be available in New Orleans on Friday at 1200. 
 
For shipments originating in New Orleans, the destination ramp in Los Angeles will be Union 
Pacific's ICTF facility.  This is for all container sizes.  Service will be two days per week; 
Wednesday and Saturday.  Cutoff is 1400.  Freight originating in New Orleans on Wednesday 
will be available at ICTF on Monday at 0800.  Freight originating in New Orleans on Saturday 
will be available at ICTF on Thursday at 0800. 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions.  For business hours at the ramps and schedules 
please visit the Pacer Stacktrain web site. 
 
We appreciate your business.  
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